
 

Friday Flyer 
Dear Walter Families, 
 
We have had a wonderful week, completed by a fantastic Friday assembly when our 
wonderful children were able to talk so confidently about our Walter Core Values, 
which made us all feel so proud. 

 
Reading Volunteer Training 
 
We will be holding a training session for anyone who is keen to support reading in 
school as a volunteer; the session will take place on Thursday 18th October at 2:30 
pm.  If you would like to attend, please speak to Mrs Janes in the office.  All 
volunteers are required to have a DBS certificate before they begin working with the 
children.  Mrs Janes will be able to explain how to obtain one. 
 
Harvest Festival 
 
We are having our annual Harvest Festival, led by Reverend Julie Mintern, from St 
Paul’s Church on Friday 19th October at 9:00 am.  We will be collecting food for the 
Wokingham Foodbank again (for the 4th year in a row).  We have developed a strong 
partnership with the foodbank and can now distribute vouchers for those in need.  If 
you need a voucher, please speak in confidence to Mrs Janes. 

 
We will inform you as soon as we can about the products the foodbank are most in 
need of. 

 
School Book Bags 
We are now selling our book bags online; they £7.00 from the office or £7.00 + VAT 
(£8.40) online from Gooddies.  

 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=https://wokingham.foodbank.org.uk/&psig=AOvVaw2gr5rS1hRVFyJ0cTDls58p&ust=1538824030790908
http://walter.gooddies.co.uk/years-1-2-uniform/school-bags-available-from-the-office.html


 

Parent Consultation dates 

We will be holding parent consultations on Tuesday 30th October at 3:30 pm until 7:30 pm 
and on Thursday 1st November at 3:30 pm until 6:00 pm.  You will be able to book a slot on 
line from the 15th October but we wanted to give you plenty of notice to make plans.  We are 
all looking forward to meeting with you.  If you want to make an appointment to speak with 
Mrs Ambler (if you child is on our SEND register) you will have an opportunity to do so from 
the 15th October. 
 

Privacy Notice  

Please take time to read our Privacy Notice for Pupils and Parents on our school website: 
https://www.walter.wokingham.sch.uk/website/privacy_notice/363099  
 
Sports Birthday Parties 

We will be having our first ‘Football’ birthday party tomorrow, booked with Jack Dillon; if you 
are interested in having a football party on our pitch with the use of the school hall, please 
speak to Jack to see if it is possible.  You will also be supporting the school as we will be 
charging a very competitive letting fee. 
 

 
 
P.E. Kits 
 
If you have any spare PE kit that your children have grown out of we would very 
much welcome it in school as spare kit.  Please give it to your class teacher. 

 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
 
Judy Wheeler: Headteacher 

 

https://www.walter.wokingham.sch.uk/website/privacy_notice/363099
http://www.soccerinschools.co.uk/
http://walter.gooddies.co.uk/years-1-2-uniform/100-cottton-t-shirt.html
http://walter.gooddies.co.uk/years-1-2-uniform/shadow-striped-shorts.html

